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Christmas Market and Charity Hampers 

 

 

Each Christmas the Art department run a Christmas market in 

the café from 3.30 – 5.30pm, this year it is on December 11th, 

prior to the Performing Arts show.   

As part of this event we raise money for a local charity, this 

year’s charity is St Raphael’s Hospice in Cheam.  

If you are able to could you please donate a nice food item or 

nice toiletry item which will be made into hampers and raffled 

off at the Christmas Market. 

Donations can be given to me on B08.  

 

Thank you for your support.  

Lauren Avery 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Architect visit 

 

On Tuesday 26th November, a group of wannabe Architects had the chance to visit the offices of Fraser 

Brown Mackenna Architects in Featherstone street, London. They listened to a presentation about the 

roles and responsibilities of an Architect, given by one of the Directors of the business, Andrew Bacon. 

FBM have close ties to the school as they have worked with us on the building of the Maths and English 

learning zones. The boys were also invited to a CPD session delivered by EUrban, a company that 

specialise is manufactured offsite timber buildings, and got a free lunch to boot! It was an excellent 

experience, especially for those boys with Cambridge University interviews for Architecture in the next 

few weeks. 

 

Phil Brittain 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 10 Fieldtrip – Sutton High Street 

Over the last fortnight 120 geographers conducted their 

compulsory element of their human fieldwork in Sutton 

High Street. The boys were fantastic and well behaved 

on public transport and conducting themselves around 

Sutton High Street. The boys had to record land use, 

environmental quality and speak to members of the 

general public. Thank you to the geography team, and 

admin team who helped out massively.   

 

The Geography Department 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Aimhigher Dates 

 

Tuesday 10th Dec - Tate Modern - Year 12 NCOP visit 

Tuesday 17th Dec - Year 8 Sussex University Making choices - Academic Day 1 

Tuesday 17th Dec - Freud Museum - Year 12 NCOP visit 

 

Friday 10th Jan - Sussex Philosophy day for year 10 - Inbound 

Thursday 16th Jan - Debate Higher Session 2 (y9) Roehampton University 

Wednesday 22nd Jan - Period 5 - NCOP drama talk  

 

4th March - Debate Higher Session 2 (y9) Royal Veterinary College 

Monday 24th Feb - Year 12 UCAS Convention 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Year 9 Turnaround Reward- Movie & Pizza afternoon 

Thirty year 9 students were invited to the year 9 movie reward on Friday 29th November 2019. 

Students were treated to watching a Christmas film, while snacking on pizza and doughnuts. Students 

were invited based upon their improvement to attitude to learning either inside or outside of the 

classroom. Students have been reminded, we all make mistakes and it’s important we learn from our 

mistakes and prevent making the same mistake again. These students are still on their own learning 

journey and are all aware they still need to continue to work on hard to achieve their best 

A big well done to all students whom were invited to this reward.  

 

The next year 9 reward will be the games bus on Thursday 12th December 2019 this reward will be 

based upon outstanding attitude to learning across all subject areas. 

 

 

 

 

 


